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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  All Holders of Standard Plans 

From: Esayas Butta, Traffic Standards and Specifications Engineer 

Date: November 07, 2023 

Subject: Issuance of Standard Plan S-612-1 Delineator Installations 

 

With this memorandum, the Traffic Safety and Engineering Services Branch is issuing revisions to the S-

612-1 standard plan set.  

 

The Revised Standard Plan S-612-1 Sheets 1,2,7, and 8 of 8 supersedes all previous standard plans of 

the same title and sheet number. 

 

The following revisions have been made to the S-612-1 standard plan set: 

 

Global Changes in S-612-1: 

● Relabeled General Notes on Sheets 7 and 8 to keep General Notes on Page 1 only.  

 

Sheet 1 of 8 

● Added General Note 20 for Staggered Delineator Requirements 

 

Sheet 2 of 8 

● Added Typical Installation For Staggered Delineators, 2-Lane State Highway 

 

Sheet 8 of 8: 

● Relabeled Crossover Markers to Median Crossover Delineators.  

 

A printable version of this standard could be downloaded from the Traffic and Safety Engineering 

Standards and Specifications website: 
Safety Standards — Colorado Department of Transportation (codot.gov) 

https://www.codot.gov/safety/traffic-safety/design/s-standards



